Request for Proposal – Legal Services – Landlord Tenant Eviction

The Greenburgh Housing Authority (GHA) is soliciting proposals from qualified law firms to furnish professional legal services in connection with landlord tenant eviction cases.  The initial contract would be for two years with the option for a two-year extension. GHA is a municipal housing authority responsible for 246 public housing units and 245 families served under the Section Eight Program. 

Legal services will also be required for the Housing Authority’s development corporation, the Greenburgh Housing Development Corporation (GHDC). The GHDC builds affordable housing and manages nine units of affordable housing. 

Must have thorough knowledge of public housing laws, rules and regulations and landlord tenant matters. Interested firms or individuals may obtain a request for proposal (RFP) by downloading the RFP from www.greenburghhousing.org or by contacting the Greenburgh Housing Authority at (914) 946-2110 or in person at the address below. 

Greenburgh Housing Authority is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

[bookmark: _GoBack]All proposals must be received by 4PM, Friday September 21, 2018 and must be sent or delivered to:

Raju Abraham, Executive Director
Greenburgh Housing Authority
9 Maple Street
White Plains, NY 10603

